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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 23rd September 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: admin@hpoolholytrinity.org.uk
                                            @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary

28th Sept 

Church

5th Oct


Church

12th Oct

Church Harvest

21st October

School Closes for Half Term

31st October

School Opens

2nd Nov

Church

9th Nov


Church Remembrance Service

16th Nov

Church

23rd Nov

Church

30th Nov

Church

7th Dec


Church

12th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6)

13th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5)

(Reception groups will be emailed later)

20th December

School Closes for Christmas

4th January 

School Opens

Parent Consultation Meetings

Thank you to everyone who attended this week’s class curriculum meetings for Reception, Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. Please see below dates and times for Nursery, Year 1 and Year2. 
Nursery 
Monday 26th September
4:15pm
Year 1 

Wednesday 28th September
4:15pm

Year 2

Thursday 29th September
4:15pm
Late Arrivals

There are a number of pupils who are being marked late in the registers due to arriving late. Can we remind parents/carers that gates open at 8:20am and close at 8:30am for a prompt start to the school day.  Late arrivals are monitored with the Local Authority Attendance Officer during our termly register check.
Earrings

Earrings or plastic retainer earrings are not to be worn at school.  This is for health and safety reasons and in line with our No Jewellery Policy.

If a child does wear jewellery and earrings they will be asked to remove them.  If a child cannot remove them themselves then an adult will be telephoned and asked to come and remove them.  Thank you for your cooperation.
Cross Country

On Thursday, this week, a number of our Key stage 2 pupils competed in a cross country tournament held at St Aidan’s Primary School.  We would like to say a huge well done to all pupils who participated in the event. The children who qualified for the town final will be given dates and times soon.
School Pick ups

If your child is to be collected by someone different at the end of the school day please write this in your child’s fish diary. If it is unexpected and during the school day please telephone the main office and not your child’s class email as these are not monitored whilst teachers are in lessons teaching.
Donations for Wet Play Times
Please can we kindly ask if you have any old jigsaws board games, lego, K’nex or anything that the children could play with during wet playtimes it would be much appreciated.
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








